
 NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING FOLLOWED BY WORKSHOP/BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
 
TO: RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF ST. LUCIE VILLAGE, FLORIDA, 
 AND THE PUBLIC IN GENERAL 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Board of Aldermen of the Town of 

St. Lucie Village has scheduled a special meeting to consider approval 

of a contract, including scope of services, with Kimley-Horn regarding 

sewer design.  The meeting will be held in the Town Hall of St. Lucie 

Village, 2841 Old Dixie Highway, St. Lucie Village, Florida, on 

Tuesday, July 5, 2022, at 5:15 p.m. 

Notice is further given that the Budget Committee of the Town of 

St. Lucie Village will meet for a workshop regarding the 2022-2023 

budget immediately following the special Board Meeting.  The workshop 

may be attended by multiple members of the Village’s governing body, and 

will also be held in the Town Hall of St. Lucie Village, 2841 Old Dixie 

Highway, St. Lucie Village, Florida. 

 Any interested parties may attend these meetings. 

Publish:  July 1, 2022 


